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What’s In Your Partners in Care Bulletin? 
  

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our Independent Care Provider colleagues. 

Please click here to bookmark these pages 
  

      

 

  

  

 

 
 

International Nutrition and Hydration Week 2023- How North 

Yorkshire and York Providers Took Up the Challenge 

  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fimsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com%2Fwis%2Fclicktime%2Fv1%2Fquery%3Furl%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk%252fabout-us%252fpartners-in-care1%252f%26umid%3D4C0BCB7B-DB0E-BF05-BDF9-817C6DE50176%26auth%3Dde41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-bbf0e83e92c7cf5515363d6de38ef36730f878bc&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563392670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vy97bVKLpcOwgMuxMz6vjfClPUdw%2FM4%2FS%2F0XMqd0waw%3D&reserved=0


 

Earlier in March we marked International Nutrition and Hydration Week, as an 

opportunity to highlight the importance of positive nutritional and fluid intake to 

the health and wellbeing in our care. It was also a chance for providers to 

organise their own events and activities to raise awareness and to celebrate the 

creativity of our care teams in supporting the nutrition and hydration of their 

residents. We've had an incredible response and have put together a summary 

showing how our care providers took part in the week, which includes lots of 

great ideas that other providers can take away and use in their settings. The 

week saw everything from mocktail tasting evenings to residents and staff 

cooking up some tasty and nutritious treats together, and from fun quizzes to 

amazing tea parties. To see how everybody got on then please follow this link.  

 

The report also has details of the Improving Hydration Quality Improvement 

Programme. If you would be interested in taking part then please follow this link 

for more information.  

 

 

 

 

CQC Smiling Matters Report 

 

CQC 2019 review of oral health in care homes found steps were often not being 

taken to ensure that people get the oral health care they need to ensure that they 

are pain-free and that their dignity is respected. This follow-up review of how 

providers have responded to its recommendations from 2019 showed that 

improvements were being made. The report shows there have been 

improvements in the understanding of how important oral health is to keep 

people healthy. 

The review found: 

 

• Care homes are much more aware of the NICE oral health guideline.  

• More than double the proportion of care plans fully covered oral health needs 

• The percentage of care home providers saying that staff always (or mostly 

always) receive specific training in oral health has doubled  

• Inspectors remain concerned that people living in care homes are missing out 

on vital care from dental practitioners – both at the right time and in the right 

place. 

• Care home providers also highlighted that not enough dentists were able or 

willing to visit care homes to treat people who may be less mobile.   

 

 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=6151
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/about-us/partners-in-care/quality-improvement-projects2/improving-hydration-in-care-home-residents/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fimsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com%2Fwis%2Fclicktime%2Fv1%2Fquery%3Furl%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252flnks.gd%252fl%252feyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjAuNzM2NjU3MjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jcWMub3JnLnVrL3NtaWxpbmctbWF0dGVycy1wcm9ncmVzcy1yZXBvcnQifQ.aPunkmA2s_rVE5JxbJJP56g21l6adzhzt5mc2-buOlY%252fs%252f2647915905%252fbr%252f156432983155-l%26umid%3D5F425A4D-F757-AE05-BF80-1B532ACB2795%26auth%3Dde41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-68dd111f2bc7bb47d1b186e81e08407d0f6acd32&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563392670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bCL%2F1G3Z4gsGP%2FxVtlLfkezWJxP%2Fgh2NymRzZN7E8YI%3D&reserved=0


 

   

 
 

Community Pharmacy Easter Bank Holiday Opening Times 

 

Please find through this link the NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Community 

Pharmacy Easter Bank Holiday opening times rota  

 

For information about pharmacies signed up to the emergency palliative care 

drugs in community pharmacy scheme for North Yorkshire, please see the 

following link. 

 

           

 

 
 

Emergency Alert Test 
 
An emergency alert is a free service being launched by the UK Government that 
will warn you about serious nearby threats to life through your mobile phone or 
device. There will be a National Test Message of the system on Sunday 23 April 
2023.  
 
Emergency Alerts will appear on your device and you will hear a loud siren-like 
sound for up to 10 seconds. It will appear on your device's home screen and you 
must acknowledge it before you can use other features. They appear as a 
notification and may include telephone numbers or website links containing 
further information. A loud, siren-like sound and vibration will accompany the 
message to raise awareness of the hazard or threat.  
 
When you receive the Welcome Message you do not need to take any action. 
The siren will stop automatically after ten seconds. A welcome message will stay 
on screen until you acknowledge it, just like a ‘low battery’ warning. For further 
information please follow this link. 

 
 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnorthyorkshireccg.nhs.uk%2Fnorth-yorkshire-and-york-pharmacy-opening-times-easter-2023%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563392670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=shklnKTLm8u5MOw0omTlb6NE%2FO2X8yPFXdM5lSEA5A4%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnorthyorkshireccg.nhs.uk%2Fyour-health-and-local-services%2Fend-of-life-care%2Fpalliative-and-end-of-life-care-information-for-healthcare-professionals%2F%3Fhighlight%3Dpalliative%2520care&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VdL1lUsVFQ9Uwb9UEkfBML0aK6tbbhecctmkV01fBjo%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/alerts


Need to know       

 

 

 
 

Norovirus- Reminder for Health and Social Care 

 

Laboratory testing shows a sharp increase in reports of confirmed cases of 

norovirus – the most common infectious cause of vomiting and diarrhoea. 

National surveillance data shows laboratory reports of the virus are significantly 

higher than the average at this time of year with reports being almost double the 

five season average pre-COVID 19. The UK Health Security Agency are sharing 

messages on how people can help reduce the spread of norovirus. They are also 

reminding health and social care settings of the existing guidance on managing 

norovirus outbreaks to help stop the spread of infection.  

 

For more information on Norovirus, read our blog. You can also download and 

use our social media assets with helpful guidance on reducing norovirus 

transmission below:  

 

•         Graphic 1  

•         Graphic 2  

•         Suggested post copy and alternate image text 

 

 

 

 

The Priority Services Register (PSR) 

 

    
 

 
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9uZXdzL25vcm92aXJ1cy1jYXNlcy1pbmNyZWFzZS1zaWduaWZpY2FudGx5LWluLWVuZ2xhbmQifQ.J2XyqXKeP_jyvXcpXmp5fdW9jZ9VQyOQ0k6KKb3rlss%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hBEBmo17cTCtI%2FU6LqQ9S5QsVY9CbUWKn0gBIO%2BVRSs%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9wdWJsaWNhdGlvbnMvbm9yb3ZpcnVzLW1hbmFnaW5nLW91dGJyZWFrcy1pbi1hY3V0ZS1hbmQtY29tbXVuaXR5LWhlYWx0aC1hbmQtc29jaWFsLWNhcmUtc2V0dGluZ3MifQ.3VYG0a5wmpEQc4j02KJ-7i9qc8nrcYPovIIjsuzp-QA%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ti9wgWbvFJxd7s6gUsrnlHS0WgnKPUajFrZKtWNGicQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9wdWJsaWNhdGlvbnMvbm9yb3ZpcnVzLW1hbmFnaW5nLW91dGJyZWFrcy1pbi1hY3V0ZS1hbmQtY29tbXVuaXR5LWhlYWx0aC1hbmQtc29jaWFsLWNhcmUtc2V0dGluZ3MifQ.3VYG0a5wmpEQc4j02KJ-7i9qc8nrcYPovIIjsuzp-QA%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ti9wgWbvFJxd7s6gUsrnlHS0WgnKPUajFrZKtWNGicQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTksInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3VraHNhLmJsb2cuZ292LnVrLzIwMjIvMTEvMTcvbm9yb3ZpcnVzLXdoYXQtdG8tZG8taWYteW91LWNhdGNoLWl0LWFuZC1oZWxwaW5nLXRvLXN0b3AtdGhlLXNwcmVhZC8ifQ.rPu-Eljm013d6bMShUyywxTDTLqTemFFDRLgcuRf-iA%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=azqDgOLBqltWNnReiokPLQOraDOkPftVqP%2BlYBMmzks%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLSFBBLzIwMjMvMDIvMDgvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yNDAzNzIwL05vcm92aXJ1cyUyMC0lMjAlMjBob3clMjB0byUyMHByb3RlY3QlMjB5b3Vyc2VsZiUyMGFuZCUyMG90aGVycyU1QjM3JTVELmpwZyJ9.ru312PhqpYeS73Jyll3pfEmp2ZGUF1a-1EibsPMmSEM%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9iW5LytU9F4H2OVcP1YggRZKpBHRkp7UcQxdgHT7v5I%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLSFBBLzIwMjMvMDIvMDgvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yNDAzNzI5L05vcm92aXJ1cyUyMC0lMjB3YWl0JTIwNDglMjBob3VycyUyMHYyLmpwZyJ9.4F48FMnqfLmynPgrERWUz6QobrduIyY99ZVTtSz2RhM%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sDj%2B9QtJKHmjRxwuqkddDoiaHfyTYYDeNNHqVLQjo1c%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLSFBBLzIwMjMvMDIvMDgvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yNDAzNzM0L05vcm92aXJ1cyUyMHNvY2lhbCUyMG1lZGlhJTIwcG9zdCUyMGNvcHklMjBhbmQlMjBhc3NldCUyMGFsdCUyMHRleHQuZG9jeCJ9.F5uw4nrdFHJtBlSP9qgPmJqQN9LYSylG_chjyFcGpfk%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bK7lpqqwbAzLBLBXgGIoBE44XU%2FqgL22FjPyY9zeJe0%3D&reserved=0


Care provider are encouraged to join the Priority Services Register, which is a 

free UK wide service which provides extra advice and support, including when 

there’s an interruption to your electricity or gas supply. It helps energy 

companies, including energy suppliers, electricity and gas networks look after 

customers who have extra communication, access or safety needs. It helps 

tailor  services to support households who need extra help with everyday energy 

matters like bills, and also in the unlikely event of a power cut or gas supply 

interruption. Working together to make sure that your property receives all the 

support services covered by the Priority Services Register. By telling them once, 

they update your PSR request with your energy supplier (the company you pay 

your bills to) and your regional network companies including electricity, gas and 

water.  

 

 

 

 
 

Review of Adult Social Care Sector Support 

 

The Department of Health and Social Care are supporting a review of the sector 

support available to the Adult Social Care workforce. They need to better 

understand the views of the workforce, and any gaps or opportunities there might 

be to deliver support. Therefore, they are looking to speak with individuals in the 

workforce who use (or could use) training or other support in their role. 

 

They are looking to hear from anyone who would be interested in having a 1:1 

conversation or complete a survey over the next two weeks.  The discussion will 

be a maximum of an hour of their time and all information shared will be 

anonymised and not attributed to an individual/organisation. It will explore what 

support is available and any gaps around learning and development and 

recruitment and retention.  

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.thepsr.co.uk/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/


Research into Nursing in Adult Social Care  

 

Are you a registered nurse working in adult social care? Would you like to share 

your experience for a research study? 

 

The Health and Social Care Workforce Research Unit (HSCWRU) at King’s 

College London is looking to speak to registered nurses (or those who may have 

let registration lapse) who are working in adult social care settings to find out 

about their experiences. 

The confidential interview will last about an hour, by video call or phone 

depending on your preference. They’re offering a £20 shopping voucher as a 

‘thank you’. If you’d like to take part, or know more, please contact Nicole Steils 

at nicole.steils@kcl.ac.uk or visit their website. 

 

 

 

 
 

COVID-19 Vaccination Spring Programme 

 

The Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI) has confirmed its 

advice for a 2023 spring coronavirus (COVID-19) booster programme. 

The advice is that a spring booster dose should be offered to: 

• Adults aged 75 years and over  

• Residents in a care home for older adults  

• Individuals aged 5 years and over who are immunosuppressed 

 

The NHS will plan to begin offering spring boosters to eligible members of the 

public from 17 April 2023 with vaccination in care homes beginning slightly 

earlier, from 3 April 2023. The last date for the public to book spring boosters will 

be 30 June 2023. 

Read more in through this news story. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:nicole.steils@kcl.ac.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F63ec8897d0834e13b23bccbc6b84fcf1.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2Fpy0Tq53Cazl5MsR7mx7bEkPk7VudfhqJgkvXBdrOXUAx%2F3dv2xNfp50nqkOk24yffhKq3jh5Zfhfxjtt5uYhwIGIx&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LJ8Fif%2BrNW7jxKSNTznAxyM8UhMTpMLXUvFwEdPSqy0%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9wdWJsaWNhdGlvbnMvc3ByaW5nLTIwMjMtY292aWQtMTktdmFjY2luYXRpb24tcHJvZ3JhbW1lLWpjdmktYWR2aWNlLTIyLWZlYnJ1YXJ5LTIwMjMifQ.XznHFscI6UKfBM31CtRbjYrRP_EOoic0DSXrQuUuvOk%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669563861337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4SB3d9pr5YLwyHMn%2Blg7R7HSW3QNwZYPSHi2bLZxckk%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjIuNzM4MDM2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ292ZXJubWVudC9uZXdzL21vc3QtdnVsbmVyYWJsZS10by1iZS1vZmZlcmVkLXNwcmluZy1jb3ZpZC0xOS1ib29zdGVyIn0.wHdDHSCi0NbwGAvUq2IGEUbLWWVWgUgzswKP3gEWCHI%2Fs%2F601160439%2Fbr%2F156565942966-l&data=05%7C01%7Csam.varo%40nhs.net%7C95d220ee73d04872d74808db2c78ccef%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638152669564017557%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=19sMEZbm0XK9VkvKQUL6ke%2BRgNzscr08J7N83exei8c%3D&reserved=0


Learning and Development Opportunities       

          

 
 

Immedicare Virtual Training 
Sessions 
 
The below training opportunities are 
available through Immedicare during 
April. Please note you must have the 
Immedicare service in place to access 
this training. 
 

• Catheter Care 

• UTI's 

• Falls 

• Behavioural and Psychological 
Symptoms of Dementia 

• Diabetes Care 

• Medicines Ordering and 
Administration 

• Leg Ulcers 

• MSK 

• Verification of Life 

• End of Life Care. 
 
The full timetable can be found 
through this link.  

   

 
 

Skills for Care- Digital 
Leadership Programme  

 
The Digital leadership programme is a 
national development between Skills 
for Care and The National Care Forum 
for both new and experienced 
managers of adult social care 
services. The learning programme will 
support managers to gain the 
underpinning skills and knowledge of 
digital leadership that can be 
practically applied when implementing 
technology in a care service.             
 
To find out more please follow this link  
 

    

  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

Further Information       
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Contacts for Incident 

Reporting- Updated Process  

 

To report any patient safety concerns 

regarding York and Scarborough 

Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation 

Trust, please complete and submit 

this form and send to 

yhstr.s2s@nhs.net This will allow the 

Trust to continuously receipt, 

acknowledge and investigate these 

concerns. 

 

To make a complaint or to highlight 

any concerns regarding Yorkshire 

Ambulance Service NHS Foundation 

Trust, please email 

yas.patientrelations@nhs.net. Please 

find through this link a template which 

you are able to complete, which will 

ensure they have all the information 

required to investigate. 

 

  

 

Chief Nurse for Adult Social 

Care Awards- Nominate Your 

Team! 

 

The Chief Nurse Awards are an 

opportunity to recognise the 

outstanding contribution made by 

social care staff, and celebrate those 

who go above and beyond in their 

work, provide outstanding care, 

commitment and inspiration to 

colleagues. As well as being able to 

nominate individual staff members for 

a gold and silver award, there is now 

also the chance to nominate your 

team!  

 

Further information on the award 

including the nomination criteria can 

be found through this link. We would 

encourage providers to have a think 

about staff meet these criteria and 

deserve recognition. We're happy to 

support with any nominations, and if 

you submit an application please copy 

us in so we can also celebrate the 

outstanding work undertaken 

everyday by care staff in our area. 

 

    

          
  
This bulletin is produced by York Health and Care Partnership   
  

Do you have….. 
  

▪ thoughts or comments to share? 

▪ news that you would like to feature in the bulletin?  

  

If so please contact sam.varo@nhs.net 
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